
 

 

Thank you for your interest in the Hospice of the Valleys National 3 Peaks Challenge. 

 

Due to capacity, we have limited number of spaces available on each weekend. 

 

Please email to request a booking form and include your weekend of choice.  Please note 

payment will also be required at the time of completing the booking form; 

fundraising@hospiceofthevalleys.com 

 

We operate a first come first serve and are not able to reserve any spaces unfortunately. 

 

Thank you and hope to be able to welcome you to the team 😊 
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